
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 30 -  Friday 20th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This week has seen the start of our planning for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations.  Our local  

community have received invitations to our street party  and are all very much looking forward to attending.  

Please do read the letter sent home today about the plans.  We are looking forward to seeing you! The staff 

are preparing a lovely afternoon tea treat for you, our community and our children.  

I took a photo this week of some of our KS2 children enjoying their reading together, it brought such pride to 

see our children enjoying their books with children from a different class. Our KS1 children are progressing so 

well with their phonics, the impact on their reading fluency and writing is super!  Nursery have well and truly 

started their reading journey, their sound acquisition is a joy to see! 

Next week our office will be unmanned from Tuesday to Thursday as Mrs Shute is attending a training course, 

please can we request that you leave a message on the answerphone if needed.  It will be checked regularly 

throughout the day. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Bancroft 

 

Kindness, Curiosity, Teamwork, Courage, Resilience, Respect 



NEXT WEEK YOU NEED TO KNOW….. 

Platinum Jubilee Tea Party, Friday 27th May at 2pm. Children to come to school wearing red, white and blue 

clothing. 

Dates 

21 May 22—Deli Fun Run  

21 May 22—Parent Bee Garden afternoon 

27 May 22 —Jubilee Tea Party 

30 May 22 – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee Non-Pupil day—School CLOSED 

8 June 22—Cornwall Athletics Championships 

9 June 22—Class 2, Carnglaze Caverns       

16 June 22—Surfs Up day 

17 June 22— Tempest Class photos 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

6 July 22—Sports Day 

14 July 22—Class 3 production, evening performance 

22 July 22—End of year celebration 

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

5 September 22—Inset 

6 September 22– Inset 

7 September 22—Autumn terms begins 

Parent Bee Garden afternoon 

Thank you to those who have offered to help with the bee garden in Saturday. Please note that if you do bring 

your children with you that as parents your are solely responsible for your child and their safety. There will be 

tools and machinery used at times on the garden and we need to make sure that everyone remains safe at all 

times. Thank you. 

Coats and Sun cream  

This week we have seen some very changeable weather. Can all children please bring a waterproof coat and 

come to school wearing sun cream everyday so they are prepared for what ever the weather has in store.  

Lunches 

Please ensure lunches for the final week of half term are ordered by Sunday 22nd May.   


